
 
From: arshdeep < >  
Sent: 2023/01/17 11:58 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Medeiros, Martin - Councillor 
<Martin.Medeiros@brampton.ca>; Keenan, Dennis (Councillor) <Dennis.Keenan@brampton.ca>; 
MayorBrown <MayorBrown@brampton.ca> 
Cc:  

 
 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]OZS-2021-0056- Proposed Development at 227 and 229 Main Street 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
To Honourable Mayor, Councillors and City Staff,  
 
The proposed height of two high rise buildings will not only impact the resident’s privacy and safety but 
also the mental health due to loss of direct sunlight during the day. 
 
To those directly beside the proposed structure, the construction might have some impact to 
foundation structure of our 30+ year old homes. 
 
While we all are aware of the shortage of housing, I request the building height to be limit the height 
of these buildings to address the concerns and well-being of the residents. 
 
Thank you 
Arshdeep Dhanjal 
Neighbourhood Resident 
 


